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Road work at West Second Street (US70) 
and (US285) Roswell Relief Route Intersection 

 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation District Two Maintenance personnel will be 
conducting maintenance operations at the intersection of West Second Street (US70) and the 
Roswell Relief Route (US285) beginning this week.  The project is expected to be completed 
within two weeks.   
 
The work will consist of concrete repairs to the concrete intersection in all four directions. 
Various lanes will be closed each day.  The work will take place between the hours of  7:00am to 
4:30pm, five days a week, Monday through Friday. All lanes will be open at the end of each day.   
 
Drivers are asked to watch for construction personnel working in the area, observe the temporary 
construction signing, and reduce speed to the posted speed limits.   
 
Questions and comments may be directed to John Whitt, NMDOT Special Crew Manager, at 
(575) 626-0804.   For up-to-date road construction information throughout the state, visit 
nmroads.com or call 511. 
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